
HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC ACADEMY
7501 Martin Grove Road, Woodbridge, Ontario L4L 9E4p

Phone: 905-851-6699 Fax: 905-851-4207

Dear Parents/Guardians of Holy Cross Catholic Academy & Community of Vaughan,

The students of the Athletic Council are eager and excited to begin planning our annual Athletic
Banquet. There are many costs that are incurred with this event and since the pandemic, these costs
have increased significantly. The Athletic Council is asking for your assistance in mitigating these
costs so that we can continue to host our Athletic Banquet. We are looking for anyone who would be
willing to sponsor our council.

With your sponsorship, we will be able to advertise your business by:
- Including your company name and logo displayed on a poster board at our entrance.
- Displaying your business cards on a table at our entrance.
- Including an advertisement to promote your business in our Athletic Banquet program.

If you wish to donate to support Holy Cross Athletics, any donation would be greatly appreciated and
would contribute to continuing to build our athlete’s success and athletics’ culture.

Your sponsorship/donation would contribute to creating a memorable evening for our athletes.

Sponsorship Packages

Bronze $150 We will include your company logo / company name advertised on a
poster board displaying all of our sponsors for the event.

Silver $300 We will have your business cards along with your company logo and
QR code to your website / social media account on a table at the
entrance.

Gold $500 We will include your company logo / company name advertised on a
poster board showing all of our sponsors for the event, your business
cards & QR code on a table at the entrance, and an advertisement in the
athletic banquet program.

If you are interested in being a sponsor for our Athletic Banquet please contact the teacher advisors for
the Athletic Council:

Angelica Scarlato - angelica.scarlato@ycdsb.ca
Pamela Narsa - pamela.narsa@ycdsb.ca
Graciela Palomo - graciela.palomo@ycdsb.ca

Thank you for your time and support of the Athletics Program at Holy Cross Catholic Academy.

Sincerely,

Angelica Scarlato, Pamela Narsa & Graciela Palomo Nadia Pescador
Athletic Council Teacher Advisors Vice Principal
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